
Commentary Discharges Odour Complaints Items of significance Odour Treatment Project Current status

The plant is compliant for
effluent quality. 

There were
three
consented
wet weather
discharges to
the
Waiwhetū
Stream in
August. 

There was one odour
complaint received in
August. 

Primary Sedimentation Tank (PST)
refurbishments : Planned
refurbishment to PST #1 was
completed in August. This means all
four PST's have been refurbished in the
past 12 months and will help stabilise
the plants biological process.

Community Odour Monitors: The
project is progressing well with the
first two monitors installed at the
plant in August. The remaining three
monitors will be installed in the
designated community locations and
commissioned before end of
September.

What has been completed:
- The contractor design has been approved
accepted by Wellington Water
- 50% of the new milliscreen ducting has been
installed
- Sealing of the external ducting is complete

Whats coming up:
- Installation of the new community odour
monitors to be completed
- Complete installation of the new milliscreen
ducting
- Progress on remaining stage 2 construction
works

Compliant
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